
No. NITM/ICMR/2025-26/Est/                  4-9-2025 

CORRIGENDUM 

With reference to the recruitment notifications No. ICMR/NITM/Tech/01/2024 dated 
21.09.2024 for the post of Technical Assistant (4 posts), and NITM/Adm./01/2023 
dated 04.10.2023 for the post of Upper Division Clerk (1 post), it is hereby informed 
that the recruitment process is being carried out through a recruitment agency 
engaged by ICMR-NITM. 

 

All applicants are advised to regularly visit the official website of ICMR-NITM 
(https://www.nitm.icmr.org.in ) for updates, notifications, and further instructions 
related to the recruitment process. 

Sd/- 

Administrative Officer 

To, 

IT Dept. – For uploading in website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.nitm.icmr.org.in/

